
 
 

 

 

 

CVFD Seeks Nominations for Prestigious Award  

Chino Valley Fire District is seeking nominations for the Fred L. Burns Community Service Award. 

Nominations will be accepted until midnight on December 31st. Award recipients will be announced 

in January 2024.   

 

The Fred L. Burns Award was established to recognize an individual who has helped further the 

District's mission and/or who has made a significant contribution to the Chino Valley community 

through community service related to public safety. The Fire District's Mission is to provide 

exceptional service and safeguard the community.   

 

Nominations must be submitted online at www.chinovalleyfire.org by accessing the Fred L. Burns 

Award page from the quick links section at the bottom of the Fire District website's homepage.  
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NEWS RELEASE 
CHINO VALLEY INDEPENDENT FIRE DISTRICT 

14011 City Center Drive, Chino Hills, California 91709 

Fire Chief Dave Williams 

www.chinovalleyfire.org 

(909) 902-5260 
 

  CONTACT:    Massiel Ladrón De Guevara 

      Public Information Officer 

      (909) 315-8816  
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